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INDUSTRY LETTER NO. 2005-02 

March 31, 2005 
 
TO:  All Licensees, Enrolled Attorneys and Interested Parties 
 
FROM:  Larry Gregory, Executive Director 
 
RE: Deadline Extension for Adherence to MGC Regulation IV. Manufacturers and Distributors 

(amended regulations); and MGC Regulation VIII. Technical Standards for Gaming Devices 
and On-Line Slot Systems (new regulations) adopted September 15, 2004 

 
This industry letter specifically references Industry Letter No. 2004-10, which identifies the deadlines that 
manufacturers and casinos are required to become compliant with the previously adopted MGC Regulations  
IV and VIII. 
 
The MGC is extending the deadline in which casinos must conform to Regulation VIII from September 15, 2005 
to July 15, 2006.   
 
Manufacturers should have already submitted their systems to an Independent Testing Laboratory, by the 
previously established deadline of  March 15, 2005, for compliance testing with the aforementioned regulations.   
 
Questions regarding this industry letter should be directed to the Compliance Division. 
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